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Mass Intentions

Saturday March 30
No Mass - Holy Saturday at St. Columba

Sunday, March 31
Ariana & Ciara Joga & Vivian Fisher

by Christ the King Family

Monday, April 1
No Mass

Saturday, April 6
Angelo & Emma Stevens by Charlotte (Stevens) & 

Joe Casarella

Sunday, April 7
John B. Eustice by Anne Eustice
Luke Verbyla by Barchik Family

Mass intentions are available in memory of, or in honor
of a loved one. The donation for having a 

Mass said for a personal request is $10.00. You 
can drop your request in the collection or contact

 the parish office.

Extraordinary Minister
Mar 31 - Mark Sullivan
Apr 7 - Stephen Root

Collection Stewards 
Mar 31 - Lee Ann & Joe Boiwka

Apr 7 - Judie Scavone & Sharon Tishler

Liturgical Roles

Stewardship
                                      MARCH 24           

Lector
Mar 31 - Paul Haden

Apr 7 - Pete Yastishock

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

Offering                                     $2660.00
Catholic Relief Services               $100.00
Easter                                            $70.00
Easter Flowers                             $140.00
Holy Thursday                                 $5.00
Good Friday                                     $5.00
Operation Rice Bowl                    $268.00
Rainy Day                                      $30.00                       
    
                                                          
Total                                          $3278.00

Were you Married in 1974
(50th Wedding Anniversary)

Celebrate your Golden Jubilee with the 
Holy sacrifice of the Mass

Sunday, July 7th 2:00 P.M.
Good Shepherd Church, Camp Hill

Most Reverend Timothy C. Senior, Celebrant

Contact the Parish Office if interested.

Thanks to the Knights  
for a great St. Patty’s

Day Breakfast

The  next K of C breakfast
will be for Mother’s Day,

May 12th, after the 9:00
a.m. Mass.  We hope to see

the Men of the Parish join
us to honor all the

Mothers and women of
CTK.  

Rummage Sale, Memorial Day Weekend
Friday & Saturday

The Knights will be doing a rummage sale
 Memorial Day weekend.  

If you are clearing out sheds, garages, closets, attics,
etc.  (Spring Cleaning), consider donating  your

clean and serviceable items for the sale.  We cannot
take delivery of your donations until the weekend
before the sale, so hold on to them until then.  We

can help you with larger items.  

We will need volunteers to help sort and stage items
for sale within the social hall.  We also need

volunteers to conduct the sale Friday and Saturday. 
 

Any questions call Ken Houck at 570-951-2608.  

Yes, Christ my hope is arisen; to Galilee he 
goes before you.

Christ is risen! He is risen indeed! Not even death could keep
him from us. So mighty is his love that he transformed the evil

of the cross into a blessing through which he can eternally
unite us to God. He is here. He is risen, alleluia!

In the first reading, Peter tells the story of Jesus’ ministry,
death, and resurrection. In the second reading, Paul tells the
Colossians that since they were raised with Christ, they must
seek what is above. In the Gospel, Mary Magdalene discovers
the empty tomb and runs to tell Simon Peter and the other
disciple whom Jesus loved. The other disciple arrived at the

tomb first; he saw and believed.



Unborn Candle Donations 

$3.00/ week, 
$5.00/ 2 weeks or 

$10.00/ month  
Month of April - Lee Ann & Joe Boiwka

Benton Food Bank

For the month of April we will be collecting cans of tuna
due by April 14.  The Food Bank at the N4C’s is the 3rd

Tuesday of every month.  

 

Are you Interested in Serving as a 
Minister at Christ the King?

Looking for Collection Stewards,
Lectors and Extraordinary Ministers.  

If you are interested, please contact the Parish Office
 at 570-925-6969 or see Lee Ann Boiwka.

Saint Paul Street Evangelization

Do you want to know what authentic, non-confrontational,
joyful evangelization looks and sounds like? Then make sure

to attend one (or both) of our upcoming St. Paul Street
Evangelization (SPSE) Workshops. This non-profit, grassroots
organization has mobilized thousands of ordinary Catholics to
get out on the streets and share the Good News of Jesus Christ

with confidence.
Workshop 1: Saturday, April 27, St. Columba Church,

Bloomsburg, 8:30am-4:00pm
Workshop 2: Saturday, May 4, St. Joseph Church,

Danville, 8:30am-4:00pm
These "Basic Evangelization Training" workshops include

lunch, and they are open to all parishioners FREE OF
CHARGE, but still require registration. You can register

online at https://www.hbgdiocese.org/spse.

THE 2024 DIOCESAN ANNUAL CAMPAIGN
“Nourished by Faith”

This campaign provides resources, expertise, guidance
and support for more than 90 ministries and programs

throughout the 15 counties of the Diocese of Harrisburg.
Gifts from donors like you sustain, expand and support
our ongoing evangelization efforts, provide continuing

education programs for our Catholic schools and
Religious Education programs, seminarians, clergy and

permanent deacons, and investments in pro-life
activities. Now, more than ever, the programs and
ministries that received funding from the Diocesan

Annual Campaign need your prayers and 
steadfast support. 

Your gift, no matter the size, truly makes a
difference. On behalf of those who benefit from our

ministries, please accept our heartfelt appreciation and
deep gratitude. 

Christ the King goal for 2024 is $9,361.00

Great Benton Soup Cookoff

Saturday, April 13 from 12-3 PM
Waller Memorial Hall, Waller, PA

Area churches vs. Area Restaurants

Fundraiser to support the UMW Christian Scholarship Fund
which presents annually 1-3 Benton HS seniors who have

modeled a Christian attitude and a commitment to service to
family school, and community. 

Any Church or individual member who would like to
participate by making a pot of soup contact

Laurie Wurster @ 603-731-5154  

Prayer for Easter
Risen Lord, your merciful love took you to the cross for

our sake, and even in the midst of that terrible
suffering, you forgave.  Now you live forever in glory
and invite us, sinners though we are, to share eternal
glory with you.  As we strive to embrace your gift of

mercy, grant us hearts full of forgiveness for our
brothers and sisters.  May we rejoice with all people in
your victory over sin and death, a victory that has set

us free to love as you have loved.  Amen.

Thank You

I would like to thank each of you for the
many prayers, calls, cards, etc. during the

illness and passing of my husband
Michael Bardi

Sincerely, 
Joan Bardi

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hbgdiocese.org%2Fspse&data=05%7C02%7CLBoiwka%40HBGDIOCESE.ORG%7C9deb91bb66b64f7e932d08dc3947d739%7C13aefcd420124d5f8f4c5b48aaeaef95%7C0%7C0%7C638448230933493271%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=A%2Be7bxaosjjp8H3aVJTTFrNlo1Dz%2BiqoxH0WxM%2Fh9GU%3D&reserved=0


In Your Prayers, Please Remember:

Intentions of the Holy Father, All Priests 
including:  Fr. Mowery, Fr. St. Hilaire, Fr. Sola

Maureen Beck, Lorena Bennet
Sue Berger, Christina Capriola
Russell Castrogiovanni
Cobert Family, Ryan Dell
Anne Eustice, Farwell Family
Vivian Whitenight Hynick
Bob & Margaret Kalie, Galen “Rick” Keller
Joseph LaBonte, Mary Ann Levan
Mary Ellen Neal, James O’Boyle
Dorothy O'Handley, Nancy Oman
Rich Scavone, Jackie Scherer
Judy Serra, Mark & Patricia Sullivan
Lena Tunaitis, Verbyla Family
Mike Vertucci, Marisa & Ted Whitenight
Don Wilce, Josephine Wilson
Nancy Wisbar, Sonny Womelsdorf
Mary Ann Zeveney 

Flowers on the Altar are in Honor or memory of the Following:

In Memory of Anna Bahr and Rosalie Burk by The Pochatko Family

In Memory of Deceased Members of the Bauman & Boiwka Family by Lee Ann & Joe Boiwka

In Memory of Deceased Members of the Capriola & Sullivan Families by Mark & Patricia Sullivan

In Memory of Deceased Family Members by Charlotte & Joe Casarella

In Memory of Leona Chikotas & Bertha Heffner by the Chikotas Family

In Memory of Doreen Dougherty & Williams Family by Don & Mary Wilce

In Memory of Ray & Ann Lindner by Richard & Tamara Lindner

In Memory of Deceased Family Members by Judie & Rich Scavone

In Memory of Tom & Tommy Tishler by Sharon Tishler

In Memory of Deceased Members of the Walker & Pointon Families by Kathy & Rich Walker


